
 
 

             Oct 18, 2019   

          

             Dear , 

 

You have been accepted to attend a Cradle of Texas Walk to Emmaus #86, scheduled for  

Oct. 24-27, 2019.  The Walk will be held at The Lodge at Danbury in Danbury, Texas.  Please 

clear your calendar from Thursday at 7:00 p.m. to Sunday around 7:00 p.m. so you can enjoy 

your weekend without interruption.  The following information will help you prepare for your 

walk: 

 

 Sleeping arrangements:  Individual rooms with twin beds.  Each room has a shower. 

There will be 2 to 3 people per room.  Please bring pillow.  Linens and blanket provided.   

 

 Clothes:  Casual dress (jeans, shorts, etc) and comfortable shoes are fine.  You may want 

to bring a sweater/jacket; in case the building is cool. 

 

 Toiletries:  Please bring a towels and wash cloths in addition to your usual toiletries. 

 

 Materials: Remember to bring your Bible.  Writing materials will be provided.  Please 

do NOT bring a watch, radio, camera, cell phone, pager or tape recorder.  You may 

wish to bring a small amount of cash or check to purchase books from the book table 

(optional).  A flashlight and umbrella are recommended.  

 

If you have any special dietary needs or health concerns that we are NOT aware of, please call 

your Sponsor immediately.  IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND DURING THE 

SCHEDULED DATES, PLEASE LET YOUR SPONSOR KNOW IMMEDIATELY AS 

THERE MAY BE A WAITING LIST.  If you have any questions your Sponsor is unable to 

answer, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely,      

      *** CONFIRMATION *** 

Teresa  

             Teresa McKnight 

COT Emmaus Registrar 

979-299-4657 

coteregistrar@gmail.com 
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